April 25,2012

I am requesting that the Dalhart School Board approves an increase in the meal charges
for the upcoming school year 2012-2013. It is mandated that we raise our prices, due to
the “Equity in School Lunch Pricing” from the USDA. I feel raising the prices to these
amounts could save us from having to raise them next year hopefully. I would like to
also recommend that we raise the price of adult meals.

Current prices: New prices:
Elementary 1.85 2.00
Intermediate 1.85 2.00
Junior High 1.95 2.25
High School 2.10 2.25
Adults 2.50 3.00

Salads 3.00 no change
Thank you,
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Donna McGinnis. Child Nutrition Director



